
Town of Main Brook 

Special Meeting of Council December 20, 2017 

 

Call to order: 12:00pm 

 Present 

Mayor Barbara Genge 

Deputy Mayor Joseph Brown 

Councillor Beverly Pilgrim 

Councillor Randy Strangemore 

Also Present: Town Clerk Reid 

 

Absent 

Councillor Ben Wiper 

Councillor Adele England 

 

A special meeting was called to discuss the purchase of a Generator. 

 

Clerk Reid presented the members with 2 quotes for lease to own options for a generator. One was from 

United Rentals and the other was from Battlefield.  After some discussion, it was agreed that the best 

option for the Town would be to go with the quote from United Rentals. 

 

 

Motion 2017-116 

Mayor Barb Genge/Councillor Beverly Pilgrim 

Moved to Lease to own a G50 Generator from United Rentals-National Leasing, for $27,000 plus HST 

and Freight for 36 Month Term, $0 Down @$842.87/Month plus HST, with $10 Buy out at the end of 

Term. 

4 Present 2 Absent 0 Against 

All in Favor 

Motion Carried 

 

No further business 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned: 12:20pm 

 

 

 


